
From: Dana Nowell [mailto:nowell.dana@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, August 6, 2017 7:10 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Seacoast SRP Public Comment 
 
Greetings, 
 
I am a resident of Newington and I am AGAINST Eversource's Transmission Project.  
 
I fear there is inadequate study into the long term environmental impact of the project. Please do not 
allow budget to override the health of my family.  
 
Dana Nowell 
Newington resident and concerned parent  
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